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◘◘◘◘◘      ◘◘◘◘◘    
Awards 
Last week’s awards were 
 
Assembly 
Assembly is on this Thursday at 2.45pm. Mr Keed's 
class will be running the assembly and everyone is 
welcome to attend. 
 

 

 

Awards 

Congratulations to the following students on their 
awards:     Beau, Rihanna, Sammy, Kyla and Erjan 

 

OSSA Spectacular Dress Rehearsal & Performances  
Dress Rehearsal is on tomorrow Tuesday 7th 
Performance being on Tuesday night. Students are 
to be dropped off at school as per usual  and 
picked up at 2.30pm from the Civic Theatre and to 
be returned back to Orange Civic Theatre at 
6.00pm for the Night Performance. The 
Performance is expected to be 2 hours in length, so 
this would make it finish at 8.30pm. Students to be 
picked up at 8.30pm from Orange Civic Theatre 
carpark side entrance.  

***See attached Note 

 
Spectacular Tickets for Sale  
Tickets for the Small School Spectacular on 7th and 
8th November are on sale now from Ticketek 
Orange.  
Adults $28   Students $18  
See the P&C facebook page for the quick link 
           
                     
Bush Concert and Fossils – what a combo! 
Thursday last week was a very busy and interesting 

day for the Infants class. In 
the morning we were very 
fortunate to join in a live 
youtube stream 
performance of the ‘Bush 
Concert’ by the Sydney 
Symphony Orchestra in 
conjunction with Dart 
Connection. In the 
afternoon, Cassandra 

Trengrove, Xander’s mother, visited our classroom 
to give us a talk on Fossils and show us her 
impressive private collection. The children were 
enthralled with the facts and information that 
Cassandra shared with us. Who knew dinosaurs are 
closely related to birds? I certainly didn’t. Thank 
you so much Cassandra for giving each child a snail 
fossil and topping off a great day for the Infants 
class! 
 
Kinder Orientation Day 

Our next orientation is a full day: 
• Week 6 Tuesday 14th November 2017, 

from 9.00 to 3.15pm. 

 
 

What’s on! 
Term 4 

 OSSA Spec – tomorrow Tues 7 Nov 
 OSSA Spec – Wed 8 Nov 
 NO SWIMMING THIS WED 8 NOV 
 NO LUNCH ORDERS THURSDAY 
 Musica Viva: Fri 10 Nov at 12.00pm 
 Spring into School: Next Tues 14 Nov 
 Kinder Orientation:  Tues 14 Nov Full Day 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

       
 



47  
 

 6th November, 2017 Term 4 Week 5 
Musica Viva this Friday  

 Musica Viva will be on this Friday 
10th November at Bowen Public School. 

Children are to come to school as per normal 
routine and the bus will leave here at 11.30 to take 
the children to the performance.  We will be eating 
lunch at Bowen Public and then parents are to pick 
up their children by 2.00pm.  
The cost per student is $12.00. 
 

Please find attached the permission note and payment 
envelope, which is to be returned with by this Thursday. 

 
Bookclub 

Book club orders will still be taken, if you forgot 
last week. Just pop in and see Mrs Chapman. 

 
 
           Spring Into School  
 Our next sessions is Tues  14 

November, 2017. Kinder 
Orientation is on as well for 
those students participating. 

 
  If you for any reason are unable to pay your 

Term 3 Fees, please make arrangements with 
Mrs Chapman in the office. 
 

 Term 4 Invoicing for Transition and Playgroup in 
will be issued in Week 9. Children commencing 
Kindergarten for 2018 will only be charged 
$125.00 for all of Term 4, 2017. 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
Orange Regional Conservatorium 
 
Mozart Requiem & Concerto Concert 

 
This November we bring you the Orange Symphony 
Orchestra & ORC Symphonic Choir performing Mozart's 
Requiem Mass, one of the composer's most stirring and 
loved works.  
This combined program will also include the Orange 
Youth Orchestra presenting their annual Concerto 
Concert, featuring the talented 2017 competition winners 
Ellena Hicks (voice) performing Bernstein's I Hate Music 
and Sophie Hoskins-Murphy (violin) performing Vivaldi's 
Summer. 
Tickets available through ORC Admin and Eventbrite 
Sunday 19th Nov 2.30pm at the ORC 

https://orangecon.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6d922a426ece867631f983c25&id=63e346d4b7&e=5ade632733

